From: Maida Coleman <maidaco@live.com>
To: 
Sent: Tue, February 16, 2010 
Subject: New Job

Hi 
 
Just wanted you to know that I started a new job today with the State. I'm a Designated Principal Asst/Liaison at Dept of Labor and Industrial Relations and will be responsible for the 43 Career Centers (mainly referred to as unemployment offices) throughout the state.  Gracia Backer is my boss!  smile....  I'll call you soon and give you the details.  Hope all is well with you.  Maida
